
Closure of Stepaside Garda Station – Information up date.

Stepaside Garda Station will close from 9pm on Thursday the 14th of March 2013. 

Following the closure of Stepaside Garda Station all business currently transacted at 

Stepaside will transfer to Dundrum Garda Station.  The current Stepaside Garda 

Station phone number 01-6665700 will be transferred to Dundrum Garda Station. 

Alternatively callers may utilise Dundrum Garda Station’s current phone number 

which is 01-6665600.

Selection process for Community Gardai is nearing completion.  Community Gardai 

will be assigned to the current Stepaside sub-district within the coming weeks.

Following on the closure of Stepaside Garda Station it is planned to hold Garda 

Clinics in Stepaside and Glencullen areas to facilitate members of the public who 

wish to avail of this service.  These clinics will operate as follows:-  

• Commencing the 26th of March 2013, Glencullen Library, each Tuesday from 

2pm to 4pm weekly.

• Commencing the 27th of March 2013, Sandyford Community Centre, Lambs 

Cross each Wednesday from 7pm to 9pm weekly. 

The operation of these clinics will be kept under review and changes made where 

considered necessary to meet local demand.  

Be assured that I am committed to continue to develop and improve the policing 

service available to the people of Stepaside and its environs.

Any comments and/or suggestions may be addressed directly to my office at 

Blackrock Garda Station.  

John Hand, Superintendent.


